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NEW PARENT TEACHER AND FRIENDS ASSOCIATION 
We are hoping to start a PTFA Association to raise funds 

initially for a Multi-Use Games 
Area, similar to the one pictured 
below. We believe this will be an 
exciting opportunity for 
parents/carers, staff and friends 
of West Road to come together 

to raise funds for our children. The Multi-Use Games Area 
(MUGA) will provide an area for sports which can be used 
all year. Money from school fairs, discos and other major 
fundraising events will go towards the MUGA over the next 
12 months. We will hold an introductory meeting for 
anyone interested in helping at 2.00 pm on Monday 11 
June. Please come along – all welcome. 

FOOTBALL NEWS 
On Tuesday some of our Year 2 children 
played in a football match against 

Marshland. They 
showed great 

sportsmanship 
and, as a result, 
won the match 5-1. Well done to the 
children who took part.  

 
BRILLIANT CLUB 
The children who are part of the Year 5 Brilliant Club have 
all submitted their final assignments this week. After much 
hard work with their university PHD tutor, they have 
written up their 1000 word reports on 'The Healthy Heart'. 
After the children have had their marks back, they will be 
invited to graduate from the Scholar's Club (at a real 
university).  

 
Toddler Group 

Our Toddler Group runs every Friday 9.45 am to 
11.00 am.  £1.00 per session. All welcome. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
YEAR 2 SATS 
A big well done to all our Year 2 children 
who before the half term undertook 
their SATs.   

 
PHONICS SCREENING 
The phonics screening is next week 
beginning Monday 11th June. This is 
for the Year 1 children and the 

Year 2 children who didn’t pass the screening last year. The 
children have been working very hard with their phonics 
reading this year and we wish them the very best of luck. 
 
EYFS OPEN WEEK 
Next week is open week for parents in 
the EYFS. We look forward to seeing 
everyone.... come and have fun, play and learn with your 
child. The main focus is numbers for this open week. 
 
BOOK FAIR 
The book fair will be in school between 
Tuesday 12th June and Friday 15th June.  
Come and join us in the hall at 3pm. 
 
ILLUSTRATOR VISIT 
On Thursday Liz Million came to visit Year 1 – Year 6. She is 
an illustrator and author. The children enjoyed hearing 
about her work and watching how she creates her 
drawings. Everyone had chance to 'draw along' and 
created some brilliant pictures. The children will be using 
their illustrations as a starting point for a story writing 
competition. You can find out more about Liz and her work 
at www.lizmillion.com  

 
ATTENDANCE NEWS 
Our weekly attendance for this week is 93.1%. 
Our attendance so far this year is 95.3%.  
20 children have 100% attendance to date this year which 
is absolutely amazing. 
Please make sure your children are in school and on time 
every day. Absences and lateness really do have impact on 
your children’s learning. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 8th June 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

See the last page for 
information regarding Pit Stop 

during the summer holiday 

Parents/carers will need to 
register their interest with the 
school office for the Pit Stop 

summer holiday club 

http://www.lizmillion.com/
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CINEMA CLUB 
Reception Classes are invited to our Cinema Club every 
Friday night 3pm till 4.30pm.  The cost is £2.50 per child.  
Come and join us to watch a film and have a picnic tea.  See 
your class teacher to book your place. 
 

 

Coffee Morning 

Join us in the Hub every Thursday at 

9.00 am for cuppa and a bacon butty.  

Our coffee morning is open to everyone 

and is a chance to come in and have a 

chat and discuss any issues you may have with school.  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Dinner Menu  
Week 3 

Pit Stop Theme Night 14-6-18 

 
 

Book early, places are limited 

P.E. Kit Days 
Please ensure all items of clothes are named. 
12 Pluto:   Tue PM 
11 Apollo:   Tue PM Swimming Mon PM 
10 Light Years:   Tue PM  
9 Supernova:   Tue & Fri 
8 Aliens:   Tue & Fri 
7 Flying Saucers:  Tue & Wed  
6 Mars:    Thur PM 
5 Comets:   Thur PM 
4 Galaxy:   Wed PM 
3 Asteroids:   Wed PM 
2 Rockets:   Mon PM & Fri PM 
1 Shooting Stars:  Mon PM & Fri PM 

 

FAMILY LEARNING DATES 
Thursday 14th June - 1pm - 3pm - Practical Make 
up Session/preparing the skin before and 
after/hygiene. No Children will attend 
Monday 25th June - 1pm - 3pm - Superheroes - on 
this taster parents will have fun engaging with their 
children to discuss and draw or make a model of 
their favourite superhero. - Children will attend 
this session. 
Monday 9th July - 1pm - 3pm - Jungle or Space 
Adventure - on this taster the tutor facilitates a 
range of activities the parents engage in with their 
child to fire the child's imagination and creativity 
around either theme. Children will attend this 
session. 
Please contact Lynne Holloway to reserve a place. 

 

 

Half Term 6 Dates to Remember 
13-06-18 – Sing Out 
22-06-18 – Race for Life 
25-06-18 – Yorkshire Wildlife Family Trip 
28-06-18 – Non-Uniform Day for Summer Fair 
29-06-18 – School Closed for Teacher Training Day 
02-07-18 – EYFS Sports Afternoon  
03-07-18 – KS1 Sports Day 
04-07-18 – KS2 Sports Day 
05-07-18 – Summer Fair 
10-07-18 – 9.30 KS2 West Best Show 
10-07-18 – 1.30 KS2 West Best Show 
11-07-18 – Year 6 Graduation 
11-07-18 – Year 6 Prom 
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Pit Stop Summer Holiday Club 

Some parents have requested that we run Pit Stop child care club during the school 
holidays. Please see proposed details below and register your interest with the school 

office before Friday 15th June. If there is enough interest, we will run the club 
throughout the Summer holidays, this year. 

Proposed Activities 

Holiday Club would provide a range of free flow activities such as football, craft, paints, games and computers. Planned 
activities led by an adult include woodland fun, football, cricket, bench ball etc. Theme days would also be run such as 

detectives, sports, baking and picnics. Activities may be run by Doncaster Rovers and Cre8ive Dance – these may be charged 
separately. We would also hope to arrange visits, e.g. to the ice-cream parlour in Thorne – again these would be charged 

separately. 

Breakfast would be served at 8am-9am, and will include cereals, toast, fruit, yoghurts, hot drinks and juice. Lunch would be 
provided by parent/carers with an afternoon snack being provided at 3.15pm and will consist of a variety of savouries such as 

sandwiches, toast, spaghetti, bagels, pitas, wraps, beans, soup etc. and fruit. Water, breadsticks and other small snacks 
would be freely available throughout the session. 

Staff will be qualified in childcare, first aid, child protection, food hygiene. 

Prices: 

8 am – 5.30 pm £22.00 per child 

8 am - 1 pm £12.00 per child 

1pm – 5.30 pm £11.00 per child 

10% concessions for siblings 

All places booked would have to be paid for in advance of attendance. 

We understand that places maybe cancelled, but these would still require payment, due to staffing arrangements made in 
advance.

 
 

 


